HOLY GHOST PREP MOTHERS’ GUILD
2017-2018 ELECTION NOMINATIONS

On Monday, March 6, 2017 we will be holding our annual HGP Mothers’ Guild
nominations for the Executive Board at our general meeting. It is very important
that we have volunteers to continue with the traditions and legacies of our HGP
Mothers’ Guild. Please consider running for one of the many open positions. It is a
great way to get involved and meet the people in our HGP Community.

The following positions are open for nominations:

* President: Senior Mother, Class of 2018

» 1st Vice President: Senior Mother, Class of 2018
» 2nd Vice President: Junior Mother, Class of 2019
 Recording Secretary

 Alumni Secretaries (2 positions): Alumni Mother, Class of 2017

If you are unable to attend the March 6th meeting and would like to submit a
nomination, please email your request to our Alumni Representatives at:

hgpalumnimoms@gmail.com

*Please type “Nominations” in the subject matter

Job descriptions can be found on the HGP website under the Mothers’ Guild tab.




